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Dear all, 

We are pleased to announce that the International Conference of the  
Upper Rhine Cluster for Sustainability Research (URCforSR) will take place on  
September 27-28, 2018 in Strasbourg.  

The call for abstracts will open on September 15, 2017. We invite abstracts covering 
one or several of the five fields of investigation:  

• governance 
• energy, infrastructure & social change 
• transformation processes & technologies 
• resource management 
• multiculturalism & multilingualism 

Interdisciplinary and/or trinational projects are especially welcome. 

Deadline for submission is February 5, 2018. To submit an abstract (for both oral and 
poster presentations): 

- Create an account via the URCforSR2018 conference website (“Submission” 
page) 

- Log into your account and submit your abstract directly online. 
 

Notification of acceptance will be sent to selected abstracts by March 1, 2018. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Strasbourg in September 2018! 

Best regards, 

The Scientific and Organising Committees 

 

https://www.sustainability-upperrhine.info/de/home/
https://urcforsr2018.sciencesconf.org/

